
 

HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 

Weekly newsletter 8: W/E 20th November 2020 
PLEASE NOTE: Car park gates are closed between 8.30am - 9.00am & 2.55pm - 3.30pm for safety 

Happy Birthday to the children 
who have birthdays this week:  

 

FROM ALL OF THE STAFF AND PUPILS AT HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Attendance Awards 
 

Congratulations to the following 
classes for the best attendance for 

week ending 13th November:  
 

KS1:Y2   100.00%  
KS2:Y5   99.30%  

Like us on Facebook: Hylton Castle Primary School Authorised Page   Teachers2Parents (App) 
 

Follow us on Twitter: @HCP_School WEBSITE: www.hyltoncastleprimary.org.uk Email: info@hyltoncastleprimary.org.uk 

Dates to Remember 
 

Monday 16th Nov 2020 
Odd Sock Day 

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Tuesday 24th Nov 2020 
School Photographer - year 
1 & missed siblings 

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Wednesday 25th Nov 2020 
School Photos to be ordered 

(NOT YEAR 1) 

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Thursday 26th Nov 2020 
Flu Vaccine 

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Friday 11th Dec 2020 

 Christmas Jumper - £1.00 
donation-Save the  

Children  

 Deadline for Christmas 
Cards 

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Tuesday 15th Dec 2020 
Christmas Lunch - booked & 
paid by 25th November (for 
packed lunch children) 

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Friday 18th Dec 2020 
Break up - Christmas  

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Monday 4th Jan 2021 
INSET - NO CHILDRESN  

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Tuesday 5th Jan 2021 
Children return to school  

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Friday 8th Jan 2021 
Y3 swimming starts 

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Thursday 11th Feb 2021 
Break up - half term  

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Friday 12th Feb 2021 
INSET - NO CHILDRESN  

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Monday 22nd Feb 2021 
Children return to school  

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Friday 26th Feb 2021 
Y2 swimming starts 

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Friday 26th March 2021 
Break up - Easter  

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Monday 12th April 2021 
Children return to school  

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Friday 16th April 2021 
Y1 swimming starts 

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

W/B 10th May 2020 

 KS2 SATs  

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Anti-bullying Week 
 

This week your child has taken part in a range of  
activities relating to Anti-bullying. We believe that this is 
a very important topic and work hard to keep our school 
bully free! 
 
 
 
 
Thank you to the  
children (and parents) 
that took part in Odd 
Socks Day.  

Christmas Lunch 
 

Christmas will be served to the children on 
Tuesday 15th December. If your child currently 
brings their own packed lunch & they wish to 
have a school lunch that day please book & pay 
(£2.20) by Wednesday 25th November, at the 
school office  or the council website.    
https://www.sunderland.gov.uk/
article/12033/Pay 

Nursery - Woods 
 

Nursery went into the woods this week to make eggy bread.  
We mixed all of our ingredients together dipped the bread in then put 
it on the fire pit to cook. Once they were ready we put golden syrup or 
chocolate syrup on them. It was so tasty, we cannot wait to go into the 
woods next week to find out what we’re going to cook!  

Minimal Contact 
 

I’d like to remind you that we do 
ask that you keep face to face 
communication between  
yourselves and staff to a  
minimum and encourage you to 
contact the school via phone if 
you do need to speak to  
someone, rather than catching 
them on the yard/at the door. 
This is to keep everyone safe. 

Heroes of the Week 
 
 
 
 
 

Well done to the children who 
won this the last week: 
 

 Alexander McSween 

 John Askew 

 Jayden McGarley 

 Colin Sheraton 

 Jake Givens 

 Lylah Martin 

 Charlie Butler 

 Lexi Jay Britton 
 

Every week, a ‘Hero of the Week’ 
is chosen from each class and 
they get to add 10 tokens to 
their house collection!  

Home Learning 
 

If your child is self-isolating both we, and the government, do expect 
that they complete work from home and send this back to the teacher 
so they can assess and plan your child’s next steps. If you have any 
problems accessing, or returning the work, please contact the teacher 
via the year group email address.  We do realise that you are not all 
teachers but in this current situation it is important that we all work 
together to best support your child and help them to stay on track/keep 
up with their peers, both locally & nationally.   
Thank you.     

Rilee Webster 

Alexis Wilson 

Jenson Hutchinson 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiW7uLUmfbQAhXEzRQKHTXfAEkQjRwIBw&url=https%3A%2F%2Ffacebook-pro-app.en.softonic.com%2F&psig=AFQjCNGe5loF62Oz0riL_LUWVzyLeKZHng&ust=1481891356092929
https://www.sunderland.gov.uk/article/12033/Pay
https://www.sunderland.gov.uk/article/12033/Pay

